

A School of Choice. A Community of Dynamic Learners.

25 January 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian

## Chinese Orchestra Chinese New Year Performance

The Chinese Orchestra (CO) will be performing for the Chinese New Year celebration at the Woodlands North Plaza on 3 February 2018 (Saturday). The objective of this project is to instil values and confidence in our students and to advocate that everyone can play their part in doing something for the community, especially the youths.

Details of the performance are as follows:

Performance Venue	Woodlands North Plaza
Students' Attire	Orange CO T-shirt, school bottoms
Actual performance timing	6.50 pm to 7.10 pm

Students will report to school at 4.15 pm as they need to transport the instruments to Woodlands North Plaza for a sound check at 5.15 pm. They will be dismissed from school at about 8 pm, after they return all the CO instruments to the CO room.

We seek your understanding and cooperation in supporting this meaningful programme by ensuring that your child / ward be present for the programme. Should you have any enquiries regarding the above matter, please do not hesitate to call any of the Chinese Orchestra teachers at 6893 2564.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully

Mr. Jonathan Jong HOD P.E. and CCA

Woodgrove Secondary School



















QR Code for School Website

